
Dear NAHMA Members, 
  
Today, HUD published a revised notice for FY2017 Fair Market Rents: Housing Choice Voucher Program 
and Moderate Rehabilitation Single Room Occupancy Program.  
  
This notice updates the FY 2017 FMRs for Portland, ME HUD Metro FMR Area (HMFA) and Vallejo-
Fairfield, CA Metropolitan Statistical Area (MSA), as requested by commenters.  
  
In addition to announcing these revised FY 2017 FMRs, this notice also includes HUD responses to the 
comments received regarding the FY 2017 FMRs. 
  
To view the attached notice online, please click here. 
  
Thanks, 
Juliana 
  

Juliana Bilowich, Government Affairs Coordinator 

National Affordable Housing Management Association 

400 N. Columbus St., Suite 203, Alexandria, VA 22314 

Phone 703-683-8630, ext.116 Email jbilowich@nahma.org, Website www.nahma.org 

NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of 
multifamily property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable 
housing. 
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